
From: Gemma Beazley

Sent: 28 February 2024 11:18

To: Michael Butler

CC: Emma Watts

Subject: RE: 23/02254/FUL - The Rancher

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN
attachments.

Good morning, 

The EOT is accepted. 

Thank you. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Gemma Beazley 

 

Senior Administration/Directors Assistant

The Keen Partnership

The Courtyard,Edinburgh Road

Reading,Berkshire

RG30 2UA

 

01189 510 855

SEE OUR NEW WEBSITE!

WWW.THEKEENPARTNERSHIP.CO.UK

From: Michael Butler <Michael.Butler@westberks.gov.uk> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 10:09 AM

http://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/nee4CoQKJTKN3nYTz_kgK?domain=thekeenpartnership.co.uk/


To: Gemma Beazley <gemma@keenpartnership.co.uk>

Subject: FW: 23/02254/FUL - The Rancher

Dear Gemma. I refer to the above application. Can you confirm please on behalf of your client the

agreement to the EOT to the 16th April 2024 ? 

I have posted the site notice yesterday so have managed to see the site.

Regards 

Michael Butler

Principal Planning Officer

WBDC 

 07769 725180 

From: Planapps 

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 10:56 AM

To: 'Gemma Beazley' <gemma@keenpartnership.co.uk>

Subject: 23/02254/FUL - The Rancher

Dear Mrs Beazley

Please find attached letter for above application.

Regards

James Smith

Technical Officer - Planning

Development and Regulation | West Berkshire Council | Council Offices | Market Street | Newbury |

RG14 5LD | (01635) 519111

(Please direct any response to planapps@westberks.gov.uk which is regularly monitored)

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to
whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those of West Berkshire
Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its
contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in
error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire Council may be subject to recording and or monitoring in
accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may
therefore be disclosed to a third party on request.
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